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NOTICE OF INTENT TO ADOPT MITIGATED NEGATIVE DECLARATION 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that the City of Lincoln has prepared an Initial Study (IS) of environmental 

effects and intends to adopt a Mitigated Negative Declaration (MND) and Mitigation 
Monitoring/Reporting Plan (MMRP) for the Lincoln Regional Airport Runway Reconstruction project. The 
City of Lincoln is the Lead Agency for this project under the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA). 

The project proposes to reconstruct Runway 15-33, which extends 6,001 feet, by removing 
existing asphalt, recompacting the aggregate base, and adding new aggregate base and asphalt. It also 
proposes to regrade the runway safety areas (RSA) surrounding Runway 15-33, replace two Precision 
Approach Path Indicators (PAPIs) and an existing Medium Intensity Approach Lighting System with 
Runway Alignment Indicator Lights (MALSR), and removing a small rise adjacent to the runway.  

The IS/MND analyzes the potential environmental effects of the project in the environmental 
issue areas specified in the State CEQA Guidelines. Based on this analysis, the Public Review Draft IS/MND 
finds that the project will not involve any significant environmental effects, provided that the mitigation 
measures described in the IS/MND are implemented. The project proponent has agreed to the mitigation 
measures, and these measures are included in a MMRP to be adopted by the City of Lincoln in conjunction 
with the IS/MND and approval of the project.  
 
Copies of the IS/MND are available for public review at the City of Lincoln Engineering Department (3rd 
Floor) at the address shown above, Lincoln Regional Airport 1480 Flightline Drive, Lincoln, and at the City’s 
website: 
 

https://www.lincolnca.gov/en/business-and-development/economic-development.aspx 
 

The City will accept public and agency comments on the IS/MND during a 30-day review period that will 
begin on June 23, 2022 and end on July 22, 2022. Comments may be submitted by mail or e-mail to the 
City at the address shown below: 

 
City of Lincoln 

Attn: Roland Neufeld 
600 Sixth Street 

Lincoln, Ca. 95648 
Roland.Neufeld@lincolnca.gov 

 
 

https://www.lincolnca.gov/en/business-and-development/economic-development.aspx

